
The Jewish Family Service is Alive and Well 
 
Despite the recent closing of the Jewish Federation of Danbury and Putnam County, 
the Jewish Family Service (previously sponsored by the Federation) remains active due 
to a generous grant to the United Jewish Center to fund the services of JFS for several 
years. 
 
The Jewish Family Service is currently housed in the UJC at 141 Deer Hill Ave., 
Danbury and staffed by Rosalind Kopfstein, L.C.S.W. , D.S.W. 
 
Ms. Kopfstein is continuing her services of dispensing information and referral 
by phone and/or short term on site counseling for Jewish residents in the Greater 
Danbury area. For many years she has provided effective counseling and advocacy 
services helping numerous residents work toward resolution of challenging issues in 
their lives. 
 
Programs for clients in need, providing holiday foods for the High Holidays, Passover 
and Chanukah are also coordinated by Ms. Kopfstein. 
 
The Jewish Family Service can be reached at phone at 203 794-1818 or FAX 203 
790-1448. The e-mail address for the service is: jfsdanbury@gmail.com. 
 
Please refer any members of your congregration or organization who could benefit by 
this valuable community resource. 
 
Thank you, 
The Board of Jewish Family Service 


